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As owners of  which has an art gallery and holiday lets we are very concerned with the impact
that the proposed link road and compound will have on our selves and our businesses. The compound is to be
just the other side of our driveway and the link road about 200 yards away along with a large roundabout.
SizewellC have informed us that we are a property that will be blighted by the development, but also that we
fall outside the envelope for consideration. They did at one stage say that no compensation considerations will
take place until full planning has been accepted.
We have over some time emailed them with our concerns but have had little response from them. They have to
date not visited our property to evaluate the affect that the road and compound will have on us.
We believe the value of our property will be devalued and our businesses will not survive.
Please take our concerns in this regard forward in your conclusions on granting or dismissing the application.
Yours sincerely, Terry and Margaret Jeffrey, 




